
Lizzie Houlton Music Christmas Newsletter
Welcome to this update!

Thank you to all who supported our fundraising 
concert in October.  We raised an incredible 
£381.50 for Jeremiah’s Journey.  Everyone played 
very well and it was an enjoyable afternoon. 

Congratulations to all who have passed exams 
this term: Eleanor (G1, pictured), Tabitha (Initial), 
Darlene (Initial), Reuben (G3, merit, pictured), 
Dylan (G1), Reece (G1, merit), Beverley (Initial, 
merit), Lucy (G3), Emmy, Charlotte (G1, merit), 
Juliette (G1), Henry (G2), Honor (G1 merit).  Well 
done for all your hard work!

There will be no regular lessons during the 
Christmas holidays (Friday 20th December 
(lunchtime) - Sunday 5th January).  Plymstock 
lessons will start back on Monday 13th January.

I hope you all have a lovely Christmas break and 
enjoy playing your Christmas music.

Lizzie

Book Recommendation:

Pam Adams is a piano

 teacher based near 

Liskeard who has 

written a book of 

easy piano pieces (suitable for Initial/G1 level).  
She took her inspiration from observations in her 
garden and walks in the Cornish countryside.

Congratulations to Mercedes who has recently 
bought a new digital piano which she has been 
enjoying playing!

Contact details for reference: 
07834391059

   elizabethhoulton@gmail.com 
www.lizziehoultonmusic.co.uk

Lizzie Houlton Music (Facebook page)
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